
UNITED STATES COURT OF APPEALS 
FOR THE SIXTH CIRCUIT 

 
 

Please DO NOT ENTER THE COURTROOM IF: 
 

You have been diagnosed with, or have had contact with anyone who 
has been diagnosed with COVID-19; 
 
Or you have been asked to self-quarantine by any hospital or health 
agency; 
 
Or if you are exhibiting cold or flu symptoms; 
 
Or if you have travelled to any of the following countries within the 
last 14 days: 
 

ITALY 
IRAN 

SOUTH KOREA 
CHINA 

 
Or if you reside or have had close contact with someone who has 
travelled to one of the above areas within the last 14 days; 
 
 
For more information, please contact the Sixth Circuit Court of 
Appeals Clerk’s Office at 513-564-7000. 


